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International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers 
Association internationale des machinistes et des travailleurs et travailleuses de l’aérospatiale 

 
 
 
 

 
Atlantic / Maritimes 
61 Tacoma Drive 
Suite 1 
Dartmouth, Nova Scotia 
B2W 3E7 
Tel/Tél: 902-481-0077 
Fax/Téléc: 902-481-0079 
 
Central / Centre 
2580 Drew Road 
Suite 203 
Mississauga, Ontario 
L4T 3M5 
Tel/Tél: 905-671-3192 
Toll Free/Sans frais: 
1-877-426-2948 
Fax/Téléc: 905-671-2114 
Toll Free/Sans frais: 
1-866-298-0369 
 
Eastern / Est 
3900, boul. Côte-Vertu, 
Bureau 202 
Saint-Laurent, Québec 
H4R 1V4 
Tel/Tél: 514-336-3031 
Toll Free/Sans frais: 
1-888-992-1010 
Fax/Téléc: 514-336-3039 
Toll Free/Sans frais: 
1-866-800-3039 
 
West / Ouest 
7980 River Road 
Richmond, BC 
V6X 1X7 
Tel/Tél: 604-448-0710 
Toll Free/Sans frais: 
1-877-426-3140 
Fax/Téléc: 604-448-0710 
Toll Free/Sans frais: 
1-888-310-1688 
 
3515 - 27th Street, N.E. 
Unit 23 
Calgary, Alberta 
T1Y 5E4 
Tel/Tél: 403-250-3708 
Fax/Téléc: 403-250-3707 
 
18 - 399 Berry Street 
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3J 1N6 
Tel/Tél: 204-987-9254 
Fax/Téléc: 204-987-9252 

 

NOTICE 
LOCAL LODGE 16 

SECURITY SCREENING OFFICERS 
 

JUNE 1, 2022 
 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers; 
 

On Monday, May 30, 2022, Security Screening Agents from Local Lodge 16 rallied 
at Vancouver International Airport to educate and bring awareness to the travelling 
public of the pay inequality and working conditions affecting the Membership. 
 

Retention issues caused by these topics are at the route of the long line-ups in 
airports across the country, that have been covered in the media recently. 
 

Although, this was not planned as a negotiation rally, these same issues are at the 
heart of what has been delaying a new Collective Agreement for far too long. 
 

The rally on Monday was attended by Members on their own time and was not 
aimed to disrupt the already clogged system currently being felt by passengers. 
 

The rally attracted media attention and garnered public support, and therefore was a 
successful step in right direction addressing these concerns.  
 

We are hopeful that the employer, the federal government and its agencies heard 
our message loud and clear to treat workers with respect and provide a safe working 
environment and fair compensation, so that we can retain the hard-working staff that 
is critical to public safety. 
 

I wish to applaud the Members who took their own personal time to attend and look 
forward to attending further rallies in the future. 
 

Please continue to stand in solidarity and show support with your Negotiation 
Committee.  

 

STAY STRONG WITH FIGHTING MACHINISTS! 
 
In solidarity, 

 
Dave Flowers     
President & Directing General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140 
IAMAW   
    

DF/mdr    
 
 
 


